
1

Martinez, Joseph J - DNR

From: Martinez, Joseph J - DNR
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 11:33 AM
To: Steve Newlin
Subject: PFAS Scoping Statement - Bright Cleaners (02-41-580017)

Steve, 
 
As discussed over the phone, on 4/19/2021 the DNR received the PFAS scoping statement for the Bright Cleaners (02-41-
580017) site. The DNR has reviewed the scoping statement and agrees that PFAS sampling is not necessary at this time. 
The next appropriate step is submittal of a revised case closure request. Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
-Joe 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Joseph J. Martinez 
Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2300 N. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive 
Phone: (414)218-6042 
Email: joseph.martinez@wisconsin.gov 
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